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i	really	feel	that	the	cost	of	solar	feed-in	electricity	should	be	higher	than	it	is.	
Electricity	is	electricity	so	there	should	be	some	match	up	between	the	cost	of	
electricity	taken	from	the	grid	and	that	given.	
The	cost	of	poles	and	wires	should	be	more	transparent.		
It	was	a	mistake	to	sell	the	poles	and	wires	because	the	government	would	be	
better	placed	to	oversee	the	transition	to	a	new	distribution	system.	This	seems	
to	be	inevitable.




